
   ​ ​ ​  JAMES PARK PAC  
      HALLOWEEN DANCE 

 
Hello Terry Fox Students!!! The James Park PAC is planning a 
Halloween Dance on October 17th (5:00pm to 8:30pm). We need 
volunteers to assist with handing out food/drinks, help distribute glow 
sticks, and provide help as needed. This volunteer opportunity is open to all students at 
Terry Fox (Grades 9-12). 
 

Every student who volunteers will get a letter documenting their volunteer hours. 
They will also receive a drink and a slice of pizza during their shift. 
 

Date: October 17th, 2025 
Shifts Options: 5:30pm to 7:00pm OR 5:30pm to 8:00pm 

If you wish to extend your volunteer hours beyond the scheduled shift end time, please 
notify us at the event. We will likely have additional tasks for our student volunteers, such as 
cleaning up after the dance concludes. 
 
Location: James Park Elementary School, 1761 Westminster Ave., Port Coquitlam 
*Students will need their own transportation to and from James Park Elementary.* 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, there are TWO things you need to do: 
1.​ Go to https://signup.com/go/DobnZFH to sign up for a volunteer spot.  
2.​ Fill out the permission slip below. You can email a photo of the completed 

permission slip to kmcgill.pac@gmail.com or bring it with you on Oct. 17th. 
 

 
 

 

James Park PAC Halloween Dance Volunteer Permission Slip 
October 17th, 2025 - James Park Elementary School 

 
Student Volunteer Full Name:_________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact: 

Name: __________________________________ Phone #: ___________________ 

Student Signature:___________________________________ Date:__________________ 

Parent Signature:____________________________________ Date:__________________  

*A Parent Signature is required if the student volunteer is under 18 years old.* 

Please contact Katherine McGill (kmcgill.pac@gmail.com) if you have any questions. 


